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As our cruisin’
season has come to a close, I have looked back on our
2022 season and have thought about all that I am
thankful for.
﻿
﻿What am I thankful for?

I am thankful for my family and my health.

I am thankful that I am able to own a classic car.

I am thankful that we are back at Marley…..very
thankful.

I am thankful for all of the classic car/truck
enthusiasts supporting LITF.

I am thankful for our dedicated vendors who support our
cruisin’ season.

I am thankful that LITF is able to support our special
groups:

- CAT North Scholarship
- Faces of Valor
- Christmas toys for the Boy’s and Girl’s Club of Glen
Burnie
- Turkeys for the needy

I am thankful for all of the support received as the
President of LITF.

I am thankful for all of the friends I have made in
LITFs and all of the amazing people I have met.

Happy Thanksgiving to all of our Lost in the Fifties families.

Mike
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Next Club meeting
Tuesday, December 6th

630pm Board/ 730pm General
Harundale Presbyterian

Get Well/ Thinking of You💐
Ginny DiMola
Bill Riley
Chet Ackerman

Our Deepest Sympathy🙏

New Members

Anniversaries❤

Bruce & Anne Duke 11-03
Bob & Carol Eveson 11-5
David & Phyllis Proctor 11-7
Kevin & Patty Napier 11-10
Frank & Robin Helwig 11-13

Johnny Taylor 11-1
Jeanne Slaughter 11-2
Christopher Watkins 11-3
Roy Ringrose 11-4
Pam Hopkins 11-6
Karen Pope 11-6

Birthday's
Hampton Knelly 11-7
Bob Pittman 11-11
Leslie Blazek 11-12
Melissa Shook 11-13
Jennifer Bolton 11-18
Robert Masiulis 11-18

Janet Blair 11-21
Mike Mulherin 11-21
Stephanie Reagan 11-22
Henry Brukiewa 11-24
Linda Cann 11-24
Betty Wickless 11-26

Like👍 us on Facebook @lostn50s

2022 CALENDAR OF EVENTS

.           OCTOBER    29th Halloween Cruise (at the lot - Trunk N Treat – Open all cars)
29th LAST NIGHT OF THE YEAR

.       NOVEMBER   1st Board Meeting 6:30PM/General Meeting 7:30PM
19th Turkey Giveaway
26th Christmas Shopping/Delivery

.        DECEMBER   3rd Christmas Dinner (TBD) – RSVP Required
6th Board Meeting 6:30PM/General Meeting 730PM

● All dates and times subject to change due to COVID restrictions
● Open to adding additional cruises
● Updates to the calendar will be added as events are finalized
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RECIPE OF THE MONTH
Slow Cooker Balsamic Chicken

Ingredients
1/2 cup balsamic vinegar
1/2 cup chicken broth
1/4 cup brown sugar, packed
3 cloves garlic, minced
4 bone-in, skin-on chicken breasts
1 teaspoon dried basil
1/2 teaspoon dried oregano
1/4 teaspoon dried thyme
1/4 teaspoon dried rosemary
1/4 teaspoon crushed red pepper flakes, optional
Kosher salt and freshly ground black pepper, to taste
2 tablespoons chopped fresh parsley leaves

Directions
In a small bowl, whisk together balsamic vinegar, chicken broth, brown sugar, and garlic; set
aside.
Season chicken breasts with basil, oregano, thyme, rosemary, red pepper flakes, salt and
pepper, to taste.
Place chicken breasts into a 6-qt slow cooker. Stir in balsamic vinegar mixture. Cover and cook
on low heat for 7-8 hours or high for 3-4 hours, reaching an internal temperature of 165
degrees F.
Serve immediately, garnished with parsley, if desired.

We always appreciate when members share their recipes.  If you would like one of your
recipes included in the newsletter, please email it to me at phylmarie18@comcast.net or give
it to me at the lot on Saturday night.
Thank you,
Phyllis

MEMBERSHIP   We welcome new members to join the club. Owners of cars 1989 and older
can have the family benefits of the club for just $20 a year! To join, please contact Phyllis
Proctor, Membership Chairperson for an application. We encourage you to come to our
meetings and cruise nights and see what we are all about! For more information, contact
Phyllis at 443-514-5990 or phylmarie18@comcast.net
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2023 Officers and Board Nominations

OFFICERS

President - Mike Arrington (I)

Vice President - Dave Proctor (I)

Treasurer - Pam Kozma (I)

Recording Secretary - Dawn Arrington (I)

Corresponding Secretary – Christie McDevitt

Historian - VACANT

Activities Chairperson – Allison Dubit

Membership Chairperson - Phyllis Proctor (I)

Sergeant at Arms - Virgil Graham (I)

BOARD MEMBERS

(5 Members)

Chet Ackerman (I)

Billy Helmick

Jack Kozma (I)

Walt Miller, IV (I)

Clark Walker (I)

I = Incumbent (currently holds position)
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Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland

Proposed Revision to By-laws November 2022

II. Prospective Member Requirements

Applicant must own a vehicle produced in 1989 or earlier or a replica thereof.   A
member of the Club must verify that the vehicle meets the criteria.

A.  Applicant must own a vehicle that is 30 years old or older or a replica thereof.  A
Board member of the club must verify the vehicle meets the criteria.

IV. Officer Responsibilities

Historian:  shall maintain the annual pictorial file/book of all club events and
members’ cars.  Shall also maintain the archive records.

F.  Historian:  shall be a long standing member with knowledge of the Club’s history
that can act as a consultant in regard to Club matters
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PLACE YOUR AD HERE
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Join our club!!
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